
ASX ANNOUNCEMENT  
2 February 2018 

Amendment to previous announcement 
 

In the previous announcement released today in relation to the SPP expanded to $15 million following 

strong demand, the closing date should read 5pm AWST on Monday 12 February rather than Friday. 

Apologies for any inconvenience caused. 


